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St Neots English Centre, 

3/5 Market Square, 

St Neots, 

PE19 2AR 

 

March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We, at St Neots English Centre are liaising with Ken Stimpson Community School to bring a group of 

Spanish students to Peterborough in May, to integrate into lessons and enjoy activities and excursions. 

This will be a fantastic experience for the students and each Spanish student will be ‘buddied’ up with an 

English student from Ken Stimpson Community School. These relationships often prove to be long lasting 

and create many memories. 

The students are going to be allocated to Host Families in and around the local area. 

If you have a spare room and are interested in hosting two Spanish students for 6 nights, you will be paid 

£288 per week of their stay. Equally, if you only want to host one student, then this is fine also. Hosting 

is a very rewarding and worthwhile experience and many of our Host Families host again and again. If you 

are interested, then please contact St Neots English Centre on: 

info@stneots-ec.com  

Once we have your details, then we will explain how to proceed. 

 

Many thanks, 

Nicola Broadley 

( Director ) 
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